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June 30, 2021

Catherine A. McNamara

Rates Analyst II, Rates & Regulatory Affairs
Liberty Utilities

15 Buttrick Road

Londonderry, NH 03053

Re: DG 21-050/Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty-Keene Div.
Summer 2021 Cost of Gas
67th rev pg 1; 57th rev pg 3; 55th rev pg 4; 33rd rev pg 85; 16th rev pg 90
Tariff #10
Effective Date: July 1, 2021
Letter of Non-Compliance

Dear Ms. McNamara:

Staff has reviewed the tariff filing received on June 24, 2021, and revised on June 25, 2021, in
the above-captioned proceeding.

During review of the tariff filing, Staff found that the pages submitted as 65th Revised Page 1
should have been submitted as 67th Revised Page 1. See Puc 1603.06 Page Designations, Tariff
Revisions. Accordingly, Liberty’s filing, as revised, is not compliant at this time. Please refile a
revised tariff page 1.

In accordance with the Secretarial letter issued March 17, 2020, this letter will be filed
electronically only at this time.

Please call me at (603) 271-6044 or e-mail me at Susan.M.Gagne(@puc.nh.gov if I can be of
future assistance.

Sincerely,
/s/ Susemn . %n&

Susan M. Gagne
Tariff Administrator

cc: Service List
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